
 
March 5, 2024 

 
 

THE FOLLOWING APPLICANTS HAVE APPLIED FOR A SOLICITOR’S LICENSE 
FOR THE LICENSE YEAR 2024 AND HAVE BEEN RECOMMENDED FOR 
APPROVAL BASED ON THEIR RECORD CHECK BY THE POLICE DEPARTMENT: 
  
  

Agustin Benjamin D. 511 ½ E. Main St. Little Chute 

Santiago Flores-Espinosa  1835 W. Pershing St. #229 Appleton 

Taylor Seth G. 471 High Ave. Oshkosh 

Wetter John G. 26 Thistle Down Ct. Appleton 

 
 
  
  


